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Friday Deadline to Register for SE Neb No-Till Conference 
(KLZA) -- Friday is the deadline to register for the Southeast Nebraska No-Till Conference to be
held Tuesday, February 11th at the Kimmel Events Center at 120 Plum Street in Syracuse. 

Registration will begin at 9 a-m with the program to start at 9 a-m on the 11th.  Topics to be covered
include a discussion on no-till farming with Paul Jasa;  a look at farm profitability for 2014 with Tina
Barrett and Charles Ellis from the University of Missouri Extension will discuss cover crops.  In
addition a panel discussion featuring area farmers utilizing no-till methods will be held.

For more information or to sign up contact the Nemaha County or Otoe County Extension Office.  
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